
Mar 21, 1979 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. #4 Box #321 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Friend, 

This letter will serve to verify your reception of KNIX-AM, 

at 1580 kHz, on October 20 , 19 78 from 1735 

to 1800 Mountain Standard Time. 

The information you provided with your report was correct. 

At the time of your reception, we were operating at a power of 

10 KW. 

Thank you for your interest. 

Cliff Reno 
Asst. Chief Engineer. 


